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Celebration

Drop-in tours throughout the evening
Dedication ceremony
Light refreshments served

After years of restoration following the devastating 2021 ice storm, 
the Historic 1879 Mark Prairie Schoolhouse 

is once again ready to welcome the community. 
Thanks to the support of volunteers, donors, and friends, 

this beloved building is open once more for community use and private rentals.

Come celebrate this special moment with us!

1879 MARK PRAIRIE SCHOOLHOUSE

Wednesday, May 14, 2025
3:30 PM to 8:00 PM

Ribbon Cutting at 4:00 PM
7528 S. Mark Rd., Canby, Oregon

www.markprairiehistoricalsociety.org


